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Wellness Council Meeting Notes from April 26th.
Present:

Irene Vargas- Director of Food Services
Eloy Alaniz- Teacher at MLK
Jazmin Gonzalez- Student, Secretary Monte Bella
Adamaris Jarquin- Student- Class Vice president, Monte Bella

Yessica Vera- Student- Class President- Monte Bella
Caroline Kenny- Teacher from MlK
Irma J. Zuniga- Teacher/Parent

Nawa Wig- ASB Representative

Absent:
Dr. Roberto Nunez

Maricar Osorio- Teacher from MLK

Mary Espinoza- Parent

Olga Abasta- Parent

Quetzalli Astorga- Student, Monte Bella

Samantha Santos- Student- Class Treasure, Monte Bella

The committee’s goal is to involve students, parents and staff in the next scheduled meeting to give any necessary input. After reviewing the proposed draft of the wellness polices that included the committee’s three revisions for review and to confirm a date to take to the Board of Trustee’s for approval. The committee agreed to meet one more time or as needed to finalize a list for foods and beverages that meet the Smart Snacks in Schools Standards to sell for fundraisers during the school day.
        The committee recommended, Irene Vargas to include the following additional revision; 
· Revision Physical Activity: All students in grade on Kinder through six will receive a structured physical activities (such as Play-Works) and shall meet the three goals and standards for a minimum of 200 minutes every 10 school days through the school year.
· The Committee agreed: To have the above revision added to the final Wellness policies and have the Director of Food Services take to the school board on May 17, 2017, for Board of Trustee’s approval.

· Next Meeting: The committee’s goals is to provide a list of nutritious food items that meet the Smart Snacks in Schools Standards to sell food for fundraisers during the school day. This list of Smarts Snacks in Schools will be taken to the Board of Trustee’s for approval. The committee agreed to meet in May to compile this list.
 The next meeting is on May 24, 2017, at 3:30 pm in the teachers’ lounge, at Monte Bella School.
Please contact Irene Vargas, at 831-753-5776, for directions, questions or clarification. 
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